

ODOT VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE

US-60 Improvements • Pond Creek, OK • J/P: 29838(07)

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) will host a virtual public open house to present an overview of the proposed improvements to US-60 (Broadway Avenue) starting from the junction of US-81 and extending east to Erie Street in Pond Creek, Oklahoma. During construction, US-60/Broadway Ave. will remain open. This open house will present the purpose and need for the project and proposed design, and will allow the public to submit comments. This will be a web-based format. The information will be available beginning April 11, 2023 and comments are requested by April 25, 2023.

VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE

WHEN: April 11 - 25

www.odot.org/US60

PROJECT OVERVIEW

Project Limits

From the Junction with US-81, extend east to Erie Street in Pond Creek

Purpose

Improve the roadway by correcting deteriorating pavement, non-compliant pedestrian access, and poor traffic flow

Proposed Improvements

- Mill & overlay existing pavement
- Re-stripe driving lanes & parking areas
- Construct medians & curb-and-gutter sections to delineate traffic lanes, driveways and pedestrian areas
- Improve the railroad crossing
- Upgrade the US-81/US-60 intersection to improve drainage, turning movements & traffic flow

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

If any person wishes to submit a written statement concerning this project, they may submit their comments to the Environmental Programs Division, Oklahoma Department of Transportation, 200 N.E. 21st St., Oklahoma City, OK, 73105, or email environment@odot.org. **All comments must be received or postmarked by no later than April 25, 2023.**

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) ensures that no person or groups of persons shall, on the grounds of race, color, sex, religion, national origin, age, disability, retaliation, or genetic information, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any and all programs, services, or activities administered by ODOT, its recipients, sub-recipients, and contractors. To request an accommodation please contact the ADA Coordinator at 405-521-4140 or the Oklahoma Relay Service at 1-800-722-0353 no later than 72 hours before any scheduled event. If you have any ADA or Title VI questions email ODOT-ada-titlevi@odot.org.

OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION Environmental Programs Division 200 N.E. 21st Street Oklahoma City, OK 73105

US-60 Improvements

For more information about the project and the Virtual Open House:

http://www.odot.org/US60





Project information may be viewed at www.odot.org/PublicMeetings

Presorted First-Class Mail U.S. Postage Paid